
 

 

 

 Tuesday 9th April 20224 

RE: RE: PANTS Programme NSPCC 

Dear parent/guardian,  

Our school nurse Angela and the friendly dinosaur Pantosaurus are visiting 

Primary Schools to deliver the PANTS Programme (NSPCC) this term.  

They will visit HCB this Thursday 11th April 2024 (morning) to deliver a very 

important message to our Primary 1-4 pupils. She will provide tips and advice 

to help keep your kids safe. Talk PANTS helps children understand that their 

body belongs to them, and they should tell someone they trust if anything 

makes them feel upset or worried. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/pants-

underwear-rule/  

*If any parent/guardian wants to withdraw their child from the PANTS 

Programme, contact the school and request this before Thursday 11th April 

2024 and this withdrawal will be granted. 

Click on the link to see last year’s visit. https://www.holycrossboys.com/latest-

news/news/nspcc-pants-programme-in-hcb/?p=30&tags=,1081,  

Thanks for your continued support.  

Mr Mc Arevey         Mr Curran 

   (Principal)         (Vice Principal) 
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